
HIGH SCHOOL BOARD OF CONTROL 

Minutes 

October 24, 2011 

 

Members present: Beth Smith, Chair, Jason Beaudin, Paul Breton, Barbara Britton, Andre 

Hauser, Rita McDougald-Campbell, Susan McKernan, Deirdra Preis, and Janet 

Garagliano.  Unable to attend: Kristina Martineau and Don Slater. 

 

Larry Jacobsen and Jeff Cryan presented an overview of the process used to develop the 

Connecticut School Leader Standards.  Following the presentation, Larry led the group 

through the rating process. 

 

Comments and observations were insightful and helpful.  Jeff recorded all comments and 

will bring them back to the CAS Critical Issues Committee.  They will review the HSBC 

comments and use them to refine the document. 

 

The HSBC is one of several groups asked to review and evaluate the standards.  We are 

appreciative of the opportunity to have a voice in the development of this important 

document. 

 

There was no other business at this meeting. 

 

Next meeting:  December 12, 2011; 3:30-5:00pm 


